
Dear Yellowstone Presbytery Churches, Pastors, Members, Campers 
and all!

Registration is now open for all Westminster Spires Camps, including 
(for the first time ever) a Family Camp as well! Dates, age ranges, and 
costs can be found in the graphic below, along with an early bird 
discount (register before June 1st) as well as discounts for families with 
two or more campers. And as always, scholarships are available.

Families are invited to register here or through our camp website at 
westminsterspires.org.

Please spread the word (and this flier) with your churches, youth 
groups, friends, family, communities, and whomever else. All are invited! 
If you have any questions, please email Daniel Triller at 
daniel@fpcdillon.org.

In addition, as we gear up for camp this summer, we are in need of 
volunteers who can fill a variety of positions (kitchen staff, crafts, 
drivers, nurse, and more). To learn more about these opportunities, 
email Kara Todd at salmonkara@yahoo.com.

Finally, Revamp the Camp (May 31-June 2 (Fri-Sun)) is not that far 
away as we get camp ready for a busy summer season. Please email 
Sandy Welch at sandrawelch406@gmail.com to RSVP and learn more.

Thanks all! Daniel Triller  

Pastor - FPC Dillon

Camping and Youth Moderator 206.484.6986

daniel@fpcdillon.org


